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Library to Offer Free Legal Information on Immigration  
 

Yakima, WA – Yakima Valley Libraries is pleased to announce that the July session of “Lawyers 

in the Library,” a free, legal aid program offered at the Yakima Central Library, 102 N. Third 

Street, will take place Sunday, July 16 at 1pm. This month’s session will provide attendees with 

free immigration information and answers to related legal questions. 

 

The session will be hosted by attorney Stephen Robbins, who has practiced immigration law in 

Yakima since 2011. According to librarian Matt Kendall, attendees will receive a thorough 

overview of legal issues related to immigration.  

 

“It isn’t unusual for patrons to stay after the session to ask specific questions about their cases,” 

Kendall explained. “And since the sessions are entirely free, it’s a great opportunity for the 

public to seek clarity and guidance on legal situations that normally would require costly 

appointments with a lawyer.”   

 

The session will be presented in English, with Spanish translation available. There is no cost to 

attend, and registration is not required. 

 

For more information about this and upcoming Lawyers in the Library workshops, contact 

librarian Matt Kendall at (509) 452-8541. 
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